Dear New Third Grader and Parents,

Welcome to Grade Three! Here's hoping that your summer was fun and exciting. It is almost time for a brand new school year to begin. We can't wait to meet all of our new friends on the first day of school. Everyone will be very busy learning and enjoying our special third grade activities.

Remember to bring in a healthy snack and drink to enjoy during snack time each day. You will also need to bring in something special that will help your classmates and teachers get to know you.

Enjoy the rest of your vacation. We look forward to seeing you on the first day of school!

Sincerely, The BG'S

Mrs. Glasser and Mrs. Boyle



